
USCPFA Southeast Florida Chapter 
Opinion Survey 

 
 
 If your preference isn’t listed, please write it in. 

 
1.  How often should the chapter meet? 
 
 8 a. monthly   3 b. bimonthly 7 c. quarterly    
 
2. Which meeting locations do you prefer? You can circle more than one. 
 
20 a. Singing Bamboo Restaurant     
  2     b. some other restaurant              
  2 c. a different restaurant for each meeting 
  3 d. meetings at members’ homes   
  4 e. public library meeting rooms or community centers.    
  
3. Do you want food at every meeting? 
 
17 a. Yes    3 b. No       
 
4. What types of activities do you prefer? You can circle more than one. 
 

18    a. lectures/presentations by members and invited speakers    
     11   b. cultural events (i.e. concerts, art exhibits, festivals)              
     11   c.  movie screenings                                                                  
     11   d. group discussion about a topic                                              

 
5. What interests you about China? You can circle more than one. 
 

16  a. culture (art, literature, music, etc.)                     
14  b. current events/politics/international relations    
5  c. learning the language 
11  d. Chinese cuisine                                                 

    13  e. Chinese medicine                                              
    10  f.  Chinese history                                                  
    11  g. Chinese philosophy & religion                           
    11  h. Travel in China                                                   
 
6. Please write your suggestions and comments below. Write on the back if 
necessary. 
Jack Hanscom wrote that he would be happy to conduct a discussion on 
current events, travel, food, or photos. 



Noela Kantor said to let her know if she can be of assistance. She is a native 
Chinese from Taiwan and a Chinese instructor at Oxbridge Academy. 
 
One member suggested developing our partnership with the League of 
Women voters, recruiting more Chinese-Americans, and getting our 
members to assist with voter registration drives. 
 
Christine volunteered to host a Board meeting at her home or member 
meeting at the Beach Club.   
  


